
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Blaise                   Term 6  2024-2025                 Topic: Growing 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

This term, for our growing topic, we moved 

from plants to pollinators, namely bees and 

butterflies. The students have made a 

wonderful summer garden with Renee in art 

using paint over newspaper and, with me, 

they have explored using their hands to paint 

textured surfaces which were printed to 

create a class honeycomb. 

In focus group they have been experiencing 

the lifecycle of a butterfly using lights and uv 

substances, as well as dancing like a wiggly 

caterpillar before transforming in to a butterfly 

in Movement to Music. 

Our story ‘Busy Spring – Nature wakes up’ was 

a beautiful way to talk about the changes 

they may find when outside. 

Which leads me nicely to talking about the 

highlight of our term – our walk to Newbury 

Band Stand to perform and watch some 

wonderful songs and music from the students 

of the Castle School. It was the first year that 

the students in Blaise have been able to get 

there and, although not the flattest of walks, 

was a wonderful morning. All the students 

were moving to the music, they played their 

instruments beautifully and seemed to cheer 

on their friends with vocals and instruments 

too. 

For sports day, this year, we split off into pairs 

and merged with other, more able classes 

who helped us to practice our pushing, 

grasping, colour sorting and cheering! It was a 

hot but very enjoyable morning. 
 

We are so excited to be keeping our team 

and students for next year and wish you all a 

wonderful summer. 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Dates to Remember: 

Last Day: Tuesday 22nd 

Return to School: September 5th  
 


